
 
Farwell ISD is compliant with all conditions of S.B. 204 and will be returning a bus route back 

into the Muleshoe school district beginning the first day of school on 8/18/2021. Farwell school 

district is under compliance with all requirements under Subsection (a) (3) in S.B. 204. 

 

Farwell ISD is an “A” rated school district with a district score of 90.   


